New Year’s Greeting

Continued from page 1

participants were part of a group of 240 students and 24 educators chosen
from across Australia to visit Japan for two weeks during December 2009.

In mid-December when the HSC results were announced, it was wonderful to
see the names of several students who appear to be permanent residents or of
Japanese descent among the top achievers. Their achievements are the result
of great personal effort, but from my office’s perspective, we hope that these
young people will go on to use their skills and knowledge and contribute to
Australian society in many areas, and moreover, that they will help to further
deepen the relationship between Japan and Australia. The Consulate will
continue to do all it can to support permanent residents and Japanese
language education for children.

Soon after you receive this newsletter, the annual Summer Festival in Sydney
will be held on Saturday 6 February at Darling Harbour. | hope that many of
you will be able to come and join us.

Finally, | would like to wish you all a happy and prosperous year for 2010.

Nobuhito Hobo
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Natsu-matsuri in Sydney Summer Festival

Saturday, 6 February 2010
Darling Harbour, Sydney
www.japanclubofsydney.org/images/natsumatsuri.pdf
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Sydney JETAA
beyond NSW borders

The Sydney Chapter of the Japan
Exchange and Teaching Program
Alumni Association (JETAA)
now has office holders at the national
and international levels.

JETAA Sydney President, Ms
Sharon van Etten, is proud of the
commitment of her fellow committee
members, saying: ‘It's great to see our
members in Sydney making such an
important contribution to JETAA
worldwide. Not only has it helped to
bring new ideas to our committee, it
has also been a fantastic opportunity
to build relationships with other
JETAA chapters around the world, as
well as MOFA and CLAIR.

Sydney JETAA President
Sharon van Etten [right]
with JETAA International
Chair Michelle Fox

Ms Michelle Fox, Database Manager,
stood successfully for the position of
JETAA International Chair. She takes

over from Mr Michael Adams,
another Sydney JETAA committee
member.

JETAA Sydney treasurer, Mr David
Boyd, holds the position of Australian
National Representative which means
he will be Australia’s voice at
international meetings.

The Japan Exchange and Teaching
(JET) Program continues to play a
vital role in improving foreign
language education within schools
and fostering internationalisation at
the grassroots level in Japan.

JETAA lends great support promoting
the JET Program to prospective
participants and furthering exchange
between Japan and former JETs after
they return to their home countries.

www.sydneyjetaa.org



